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November 9, 1995
86-060-19
Ms. Virginia A. Colton-Bradley
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Waste Management

11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Virginia:

Enclosed are the following data that you requested for United Nuciear Corporation’s
Church Rock site:

* Electronic file in ASCII tab-delimited text format containing northing and easting
for all wells in the United Nuclear database (WELL_LOC.TXT).

Coordinates for Wells GW5, GW6 and GWD2 are included in the database. However,
these wells were all destroyed during construction of a dam in 1979.

Please contact Todd Ramsden, Assistant Project Scientist, or me at (303) 790-1747 if
you have any questions regarding the data provided.

Very truly yours, /,>

Project Supervisor

SdP/sjp

Enclosure - .
9511170064 951109 U,b
PDR  ADOCK 0400?837 ‘*V
C )

T R CEr :b/“ﬁé' Wil 1‘7\ W@M [f/m,é,;a//ﬂ/

304 Inverness Way South +  Suite 200 ¢ Englewood, CO B0112 = (303) 790-1747 -« fax (303) 799-0186




-

SHTH
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cc: L. Hamden, NRC (w/o enclosure)
K. Hooks, NRC (w/o enclosure)
E. Morales, United Nuclear (w/o enclosure)
J. Velasquez, United Nuclear (w/o enclosure)
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